SCV

WATER

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

OF A REGULAR MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the REGULAR MEETING of the SCV Water Agency’s Board of
Directors to be held on TUESDAY, AUGUST 21, 2018 AT 6:30 PM in the Rio Vista Water
Treatment Plant Boardroom at the address listed below is hereby CANCELLED. THE NEXT
REGULAR BOARD MEETING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2018 AT 6:30

PM.

Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency
27234 Bouquet Canyon Road
Santa Clarita, California 91350
Rio Vista Water Treatment Plant Boardroom
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